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Beeford CE (VC) Primary School

‘All known, all cared for, all contributing’.
                           ‘How good and pleasant it is when all God’s people live together in unity’

Psalm 133:1

Issue 113






20th April 2020
Dear Parents/Carers
A strange start to the Summer term 2020 and one that continues to be full of questions and concerns. I, like you, continue to wait the Governments decision on when schools can safely return to normal. But in the meantime, teachers are still available by email and the office (01262 488444) will be manned Monday to Thursday for the coming weeks if you need us.
The Teachers have also been busy planning ideas and in some cases putting packs of work together to support you and your children for the next 3 weeks. 

These packs for Year 1 – Year 6 will be ready to collect from school on Tuesday 21st April. In the interests of social distancing we will be staggering collection times but if you are really unable to collect at allocated times please ring the office to rearrange. 

If you wish someone else to collect your pack again please let us know.

The packs will be available from the outside the entrance and we ask that you come in through the normal gate and exit via the Children’s Centre.

Year 1 / 2 – 9.15 – 10.00

Year 3 / 4 – 10.00 – 10.45

Year 5 / 6 – 10.45 – 11.15

FSU work will be emailed directly to parents so there is no need to collect.

M J K Bell

Emails
Below is a reminder of the emails for us. Please do not hesitate to contact us and we aim to reply to you in a timely manner.
FSUadmin@beeford.eriding.net
Infantsadmin@beeford.eriding.net
Ljuniorsadmin@beeford.eriding.net
Ujuniorsadmin@beeford.eriding.net
headteacher@beeford.eriding.net
Free School Meals
Mrs Richardson has been trying daily over the break to sort the e-vouchers for Free School meals with limited success.

You may have seen in the media that the company allocated by the Government has had technical problems

She will continue to chase this and we will be in touch when we know more. Thank you for your patience.

Can I just stress again that the vouchers are for those children in school who are currently entitled to a Free School meal and does not include the majority of our younger children who do not pay for meals during term time as part of the Universal School Meals program.

Website

It has been so lovely to receive photographs from you of the work that you have been doing at home. You will find some of these on the website.

A reminder that our website address is https://www.beefordprimary.org.uk/ where you will find a home learning tab. This will evolve as we go on but please keep checking.
Government Advice

The Government released some further publications yesterday to support parents during this time of home learning. The links are below.

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/help-primary-school-children-continue-their-education-during-coronavirus-covid-19
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/help-children-aged-2-to-4-to-learn-at-home-during-coronavirus-covid-19?utm_source=59550d3f-e5b5-424b-b66e-d353e6ac73a1&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications&utm_content=immediate
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/help-children-with-send-continue-their-education-during-coronavirus-covid-19
If you find any other useful websites do let us know and we can add them to the website
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